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TOWN OF WEST TISBURY 

SELECTMENS MEETING 

Wednesday, July 19, 2017 4:30 p.m. – 4:55 pm 

 

 

Present: Selectmen Skipper Manter, Kent Healy, Jennifer Rand 

Also Present: Paul Adler, Heather Hamacek 

 

No Parking Spot Across from Alley’s Store: Paul Adler said he lived Up-Island and found it 

very difficult to park in the Alley’s parking lot to run simple errands like sending mail.  He asked 

the Board if they would consider allowing parking in the spot across the street previously used by 

the busses. He noted that there was room for 1-2 cars closer to the Waldron driveway, which 

would leave site lines for those exiting the Library lot.  Skipper said that he agreed that the area 

was very busy and getting in and out of the Alley’s parking lot was difficult but the Board had 

given great thought to that parking spot and ultimately determined it just was not safe for people 

to park there.  He suggested to Paul that there was parking in front of the Field Gallery that he 

could use and then walk over the Alley’s using the available cross walk.   

 

Event Permits:  K. Healy motioned to approve the following events at the Grange: Datz Art 

Show 8/5/17; Amalie Michel Linen sale 7/17-7/19 (retroactive) & Tuesdays @ Twilight for three 

dates. S. Manter seconded the motion.  The vote on the motion was unanimous in favor. 

 

Water Damage @ WT Library: Jen said that Town Counsel had drafted a letter to the architect 

and builder of the Library to indicate there was a problem with the “bump-out” section and noting 

they were responsible to address it.  She asked the Board if they were okay with the letter to send.  

Skipper said it was fine but suggested one minor edit. They Board then discussed asking a 

member of the Library Trustees to sit in on Facility meetings when the subject was discussed and 

further discussed forming a small committee comprised of a Selectmen, a Trustee and a member 

of the Facilities Committee to see the remediation through. 

 

Eversource Rate Hearing: Jen said she was planning to testify on behalf of the Town in the 

Eversource Rate case in front of the Department of Public Utilities.  This would require her to be 

away on August 2
nd

.  Skipper said he would also be unable to attend the meeting on August 2
nd

 so 

it has been cancelled unless there is an emergency. 


